
No. RD-0016 
-----Original Message----- 
From: HK Hamann 
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2002 10:47 PM 
To: Comment@bpa.gov 
Subject: Fw: Save The Dams 
 
  
CORRECTION TO MY EARLIER E-MAIL 
  
----- Original Message -----  
From: HK Hamann  
To: Comment@bpa.gov 
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2002 8:21 PM 
Subject: Save The Dams 
 
Attn:  Steve Wright 
  
In my working career, of 40 years, I have been exposed to Hydro power and, 
also, worked with pipeline power to move natural gas to California. 
From my experience, it is far more cost effective to use Hydo power.  Hydro 
generation cost less and is very reliable, AND you are not burning up our 
natural resources(natural gas). 
Removal of the Dams would cause economic chaos to Southeastern Washington. 
Leave the Dams in place and continue working with the National Marine 
Fisheries to improve the fish runs. 
I DO NOT support the adoption of the PUBLIC INTEREST PROPOSAL! 
  
Sincerely, H.K. Hamann 
 
 


